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In our first meeting, we successfully identified the problem we aim to address: the lack of 

awareness among the younger generation regarding online risks (Cybersecurity). This is a 

significant issue, and our group is dedicated to finding a solution that will make a positive 

impact. Our proposed solution is to develop a public education strategy such as a game designed 

to impart essential knowledge about online risks to elementary students and beyond. We believe 

that by targeting this demographic, we can instill crucial awareness and habits early on, fostering 

a safer online environment for the future. As we move forward, we have outlined some critical 

questions that we need to address in our upcoming meetings. One of our primary tasks is to find 

research and academic papers that support our assertion that the lack of awareness of online risks 

among the younger generation is indeed a problem. This will provide us with valuable context 

and strengthen our proposal. We will also Identifying potential barriers is essential for planning 

our strategy effectively. By anticipating obstacles, we can develop proactive solutions and ensure 

the success of our proposal. After this we will Establish clear criteria for success is crucial. 

During our next meeting, we should discuss and define measurable indicators to assess the 

effectiveness of our public education strategy. This will guide our efforts and help us gauge the 

impact of our initiative. I am excited about the progress we are making as a team, and I believe 

that by addressing these questions, we can build a strong foundation for our proposal. If you have 

any thoughts or additional points to consider, please feel free to share them before our next 

meeting. 



 


